that even with the increased square footage they were able to keep the cost about the same as they were originally approved. She added that there has been a request to increase the gym seating by 100 seats and that will increase the overall cost, but that is within the 10% contingency. Korrina Wolff shared that they focused on the design being welcoming to the community and thoughtful regarding where in the building services were placed with intergenerational services being provided, and that they are looking forward to having space for regular physical exercise, which was something that the schools did not have in the past.

Director Brim-Edwards shared that the Design Advisory Group (DAG) members shared that they felt listened to and that they are happy that they came up with a design that meets the variety of specific needs that the students in multiple alternative programs need.

Director

Pbb Cen

Public Comment was submitted in writing and has been posted to the committee materials webpage.

Committee Chair Andrew Scott adjourned the meeting at 6:02 pm.

Submitted by:

Kara Bradshaw, Executive Assistant PPS Board of Education